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Pomona’s Sasse Museum of Art will
host international exhibition
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“Woven,” a touring exhibit featuring art and artists from the United States, Northern Ireland, the
Republic of Ireland and France, will open Saturday, May 13, at the Sasse Museum of Art in
Pomona.

The exhibition, curated by the Sasse Museum of Art and Hambly & Hambly art gallery in
Northern Ireland, weaves together the American, French and Irish cultures through the visual,
literary and musical arts, according to a news release.

“Woven” will be at the Sasse Museum in Pomona through June 25, then travel to France and
conclude in November at Hambly & Hambly in Northern Ireland in November.

“The ‘Woven’ exhibition is an excellent opportunity for artists from different cultures to come
together, share their creativity and celebrate the power of art,” Gene Sasse, who founded the
Sasse Museum in 2013, said in the news release. “We look forward to welcoming visitors to the
Sasse Museum of Art and the other exhibition locations in France and Ireland.”

There will be an artists’ reception 4-5 p.m. May 13 at the Pomona museum, and the exhibit will
open to the publicat 5 p.m.

The Sasse Museum of Art is on the basement level of the Progress building, 300 S. Thomas St.,
Pomona. The museum’s normal hours are 1-4 p.m. Friday through Sunday.

For information, go to sasseartmuseum.org.
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